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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 

Karen Wagnon  

Address 

801 Washington Ave 

LaPlata, MD 20647 

Phone 

Email 

vintagekaren57@gmail.com 

Are you: 

Against Topic 

Comment 

I am emailing you to let you know that I am AGAINST the mask mandate. I have a space inside an Antique Shop in the county. Many 

of our customers come from Calvert and St Marys county. When they see our signs that they are required to wear a mask, they turn 

around and leave. Those that don't leave complain. Did you know that we are the laughing stock of the Southern Maryland area? Do 

you care? I also have a space, just down the road in St Mary's County. Since there is no mask mandate, people shop there, instead of 

in our space in Charles County. Often I hear "when are your commisiners going to understand that we don't shop in Charles County 

because we are not going to wear a mask?" I totally understand that some of our residents wish to wear a mask, that is their choice. 

But do not require all of us to suffer, and our businesses to suffer because of it. Give US a choice and stop this madness! Karen 

Wagnon  
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Thank you, 

Charles County, MD  
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